
During the month of April, 
we continue to raise funds to 
reach our parish goal for the 

DSA, and, in a special way, we 
thank those who have already 

given so generously. 

We encourage those who have 
not participated to make a gift 

at this time. 

Thank you again for being a 
blessing to our parish.

Please give generously
DiocesePB.org/DSA

“As the Father has sent me, so I send you.”
John 20:21
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